Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, Inc.
4002 N. 3300 E.

Twin Falls, ID 83301
Ph:(208)733-3133 / Fax:(208)736-1958

June 20, 2005

Mr. Allen Myers

Feddral Communications Commission
445 12" Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

RE: Requested STA for FM Translator W215BF, Manitowoc, W1
BLFT-20000128ADG / Facility ID 92411

Dear Mr. Myers:

Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, Inc. (“CCTF”) is respectfully requesting Special
Temporary Authority to remain silent for its FM Translator W215BF, Manitowoc, W1, Facility
ID # 92411 for the reasons stated below.

On June 10, 2005 the owner of the existing tower that W215BF has been operating from
for several years, ASR # 1051113, shut our equipment off and is requiring all tenants to
immediately vacate the tower and premises. A Construction Permit was granted for W215BF,
BPFT-20041027ACS, to operate from another tower site in Manitowoc, but due to special
conditions on the underlying CP concerning AM Tower impedance measurements, CCTF is not
able to construct at that site. Another tower has been located, that is not near an AM tower, and
permission has been given for W215BF to operate from that site. An application for a minor
modification of the underlying permit BPFT-20041027ACS is being submitted on today’s date
and CCTF is respectfully requesting that W215BF be allowed to remain silent until such a time
tQat the modification can be granted and the translator be reconstructed at the new site.

If you have any questions please contact Lois Mills at 208-733-3133 ext 206.

Sincerely,
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Michael Kestler, President
Calvary Chapel of Twin Falls, Inc.




